
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Jay Smithjay.smith@scdhhs.gov

Date: 8/27/2013 6:30:26 PM
Subject: FW: final version of PFS narrative / procurement

Attachments: Narrative to go with Feasibility Study 8-25-13.docx

John & Christian,
 
Please see forwarded email from Joe (in response to my request to include the feasibility study as 
background info. In the RFI). My thoughts are that it seems superfluous to include this document in 
addition to the PowerPoint, but please let me know if you think otherwise.
 
Thanks!
 
Erica
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Joe Waters [mailto:jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org]
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2013 9:10 AM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: final version of PFS narrative / procurement
 

Erica,
 

Please find attached a more or less finalized version of the narrative version of the feasibility study. If 
you have a few minutes to look at it, we would be grateful for your input, also please circulate if 
comfortable/appropriate with others in DHHS. Thanks very much for your ongoing assistance. I think 
it would be best to include this narrative and the powerpoint in the procurement. What's your timeline 
on getting this from us? We will have a designed version next week.
 

Best,
 

Joe
 

---
 

Joe Waters
 
Vice President of Policy and Communications Institute for Child Success
 
105 Edinburgh Court
 
Greenville, South Carolina 29607
 
864.350.2894 (c)
 
jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org
 
www.instituteforchildsuccess.org
 
Facebook: instituteforchildsuccess
 
Twitter: @ICS_SC
 
LinkedIn: institute-for-child-success
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Columbia Office:
 
1201 Main Street
 
Suite 1980
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
803.748.1246
 

Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.



